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on an irregular basis.
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Cologne Office =Guidance is held with new staff =

Ms. Neumann has started working as the new Cologne office

staff from June 2017. She is a graduate of the Department of = -
German Studies and has the experience of studyingin Germany. . » % d
She works at the Cologne office while working at another job F\% e -

there.

OnJuly 19, 2017, a guidance was held for students who are going
to Germany this autumn under the Integrated Study Abroad
System (*) in the Department of German Studies. Two students
currently studying in Germany joined the guidance to tell the
participants about their study life. Ms. Neumann also gave some
advice based on her experiences studying abroad and working in /
Germany. TLESRB VAT LEFRIALE

Ms. Neumann will join a study fair held in an international school FAYVEERZERFAATUR
in Frankfurt and attend the “JANET Forum,” which is a conference Guidance forsttUdents ?:t:f Department
organized by Japanese institutions. She is expected to assume usingc; T\/e;r;:fr:arenucelii/stem
various roles such as recruitment and networking.

*The Integrated Study Abroad System allows Sophia Cologne Office

students in the Dep.artmer?t of German Studies {¥ A : Katholische Hochschulgemeinde (KHG) KéIn
to take some of their required language courses Berrenrather Str. 127 50937 Kéln, Germany
at partner institutions in Germany. We also TEL: +49(0)221-4769230

accept students from Germany. Email: koln-ofc@sophia.ac.jp




